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From : Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service & Administrative Reforms

To : Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

“Update” — A Public Sector Newsletter

The Public Sector Newsletter ‘Update’ is a magazine published by this Ministry on a regular
basis and it serves as a means to disseminate ideas, share best practices and showcase innovation and
achievements in the public service. It is a reliable tool to channel communication and to bridge the
information gap amongst various stakeholders inside and outside the public service. The last edition
of the newsletter was released in April 2016 and the next edition is scheduled to be released in
November 2017.

2. In this context, I am pleased to invite you to submit articles and photos that could showcase
important and successful events/activities of your organisation for publication in the Newsletter. The
article may, for example highlight quality services delivered by your organisation and/or any
remarkable achievement.

3. I should be grateful if you could arrange for the articles and photos to be submitted by
Friday 30 June 2017 in soft copy to mcsa-aru@govmu.org and in hard copy to the following
address:-

The Senior Chief Executive

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms,
(Administrative Reforms Division)

Level 10, SICOM Building 2,

Cnr Chevreau & Rev Jean Lebrun Street,

Port Louis.

Fax: 211 2734

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular Letter could be brought to the
attention of all officers serving in the different Divisions of your Ministry/ Department. For any
additional information or clarification, you may wish to contact Mrs P. Komkoon or
Mr C. Manancourt on telephone nos.405 5789 and 405 5791, respectively.

= I rely on your cooperation in the matter. =
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(S. K. Pather)
Senior Chief Executive

Administrative Reforms Division, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms
Level 10, SICOM Building 2, Cnr Chevreau & Rev Jean Lebrun Street, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius
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